
Week beginning 23rd November 2020.

Cinderella
This week in Foundation Stage the 

children have been reading the story of 
Cinderella together.  They have loved 

learning about good and bad characters, 
sorting these and describing them.  We 
will carry on learning more about the 
story next week as it has proven to be 

very popular.

In Maths we have continued to learn 
about the number 4.  The children have 
explored how we can make 4 and are 
becoming much more competent.  We 
have also learnt about the similarities 

and differences between a square and a 
rectangle. The children have had a 

quick recap of patterns too, which has 
been very creative!


